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Year Two Newslette

Term Two Week Five

That's a wrap for practising for the Nativity. Your children did their first
-dress rehearsal today and did redlly well. They are all looking forward to
performing it to you next week. There have been some butterflies but we
have reassured the children that this is normal and that the adults are also
nervous about it. However, with some resilience we can do this together and
it will feel great after. Thank you for coming along to Parent’s Evening this
week, it is lovely to share your children’s learning with you and to discuss

their next steps.




Have a lovely weekend!

Mrs Irvine, Miss Brooks, Mrs Gibbs, Mrs Webster and Mrs Pattanshetti




